
YoungStar Analysis 
and Update Project

The Department of Children and Families (DCF) is seeking input from 
families, child care providers, and other early care and school-age education 
stakeholders to inform the YoungStar Analysis and Update Project.

Our goal is to make YoungStar a more effective tool for setting meaningful 
expectations for child care quality, supporting child care programs to meet 
quality expectations, and to provide information families and caregivers need to 
make child care decisions.  
 
To achieve this goal, DCF is committed to learning from providers, educators, 
families, and other stakeholders. DCF will be hosting virtual and in-person 
listening sessions across the state to learn:

 What does quality mean to you?
 How can YoungStar support child care programs to provide quality? 
 How can YoungStar support families to access quality? 

Sign up for the YoungStar Analysis and Update Project listserv at
https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/youngstar/updates/email-signup

We want to hear from YOU!
Scan the QR code with your smartphone to:
 
• Find a listening session near you
• Access the survey link
• Get involved with the project
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